
 
 

  ST. MICHAEL’S CE SCHOOL 
 

  CHRISTMAS SCHEDULE 2023 

 DATE  EVENT  NOTES 

Fri 1/12 
Fri 8/12 
Fri 15/12 

PTA Mufti Days 1, 
2 & 3 

(Details regarding payment of the online £3 
donation is sent out by the PTA). 

Saturday 2/12 Christmas Tree 
Delivery & 
Collection 

Collection arrangements and further 
details to follow from the PTA. 
  

Monday 4/12 Reception Dress 
Rehearsal to 
school 

9:30am in the Hall 

Tuesday 5/12 Year 2 Dress 
Rehearsal to 
school 

9:30am in the Hall 

Wednesday 6/12 Red and Green 
Performance  
Little Baby King 

9:30am in the Hall for parents (2 
tickets per family) 
 

Wednesday 6/12 Year 1 and 2 
Performance  
(With 1C parents) 
A King Is Born 

 2:15pm in the Hall for parents (2 tickets per 
family) 
 

 
 

Wednesday 6/12, 
from 4:30pm 

Turning on of 
Christmas Lights in 
Southfields 

Featuring the Chamber Choir 

 



 

Thursday 7/12 Year 2    
Performance 
(With 1CR 
parents)  
A King Is Born 

2:15pm in the Hall for parents (2 tickets per 
family) 
 
 
 

Friday 8/12 PTA Christmas 
Fair 
 
Christmas 
Jumper Day 

The annual Christmas Fair will 
take place in the Main Hall 
for the children along with 
outdoor fun activities.  

Tuesday 12/12 Panto day 
 
 

Reception - Year 6 school trip to Wimbledon 
Theatre 
 
Further information to follow. 

Wednesday 13/12 Nursery 
Christmas songs 
 
 

The children in the nursery will 
gather to sing some festive 
songs.  
 

Thursday 14/12 
 
 

 

Whole School 
Christmas Lunch 

A Special Christmas lunch will be 
served, including vegetarian option 

Friday 15/12 
2pm-3pm 

Class Parties Teachers to arrange 

Friday 15/12 
3:30pm 

Orchestral 
Performance to 
their parents 

In the School Hall 

Tuesday 19/12 9:30am - 
10:30am 
End of Term 
Service at 
Church with 
Parents 

 

Y6 to lead with Chamber Choir 
Support 

 

 



 

Wednesday 20/12 End of Term 
 

End of term House Carols for children in school  
  SCHOOL ENDS @ 2PM. 

 

 

Wednesday 
3/01/24 

STAFF INSET DAY  Training for Staff 

 
Thursday 
4/01/24 

 
School reopens for the Spring term 
 

 

 

 


